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Report to: NEL CCG Joint Co-Commissioning Committee 
 

Presented by: Heather Marsh – Head of Localities,  NHS England 
 

Date of Meeting: 28 July 2016 
 

Subject: 

 
Status: OPEN CLOSED 

 

Complies with latest CCG Strategy for Primary Medical Services, if not, 
please give a brief reason why: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OBJECT OF REPORT: 
 

This report is to update the committee on matters pertaining to a contract variation from Dr R Kumar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STRATEGY: 
 

N/A 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPLICATIONS: 

 

None to report 
 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS (R) AND ACTIONS (A) FOR AGREEMENT: 
 

 

To receive and note the update. 



 

   
 

Yes/ 

No 

 
 

Comments 

 Does the document take account of and meet the requirements 
of the following: 

  

i) Mental Capacity Act Yes  

ii) CCG  Equality Impact Assessment Yes  

iii) Human Rights Act 1998 Yes  

iv) Health and Safety at Work Act 1974 Yes  

v) Freedom of Information Act 2000 / Data Protection Act 1998 Yes  

iv) Does the report have regard of the principles and values of the 
NHS Constitution? 

www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/Publica 
tionsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_113613 

Yes  
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Dr R Kumar request to vary PMS Contract 

1. Application 

NHS England has received a request from Dr R Kumar to vary his PMS contract to add 

CCL Solutions Ltd. This request was considered  by NHS and checks were made to ensure 

that the company were eligible to hold a PMS Contract.  This was confirmed to the CCG 

and virtual agreement was sought.  Dr Kumar previously had agreed a temporary closed list 

until 13 August 2016.  NHS England will discuss the matter with CCL Solutions Ltd to 

ensure the list is reopened as planned.  

 

2. Recommendation 

The Joint Committee are asked to note that this has now be actioned by NHS England. 

 
 

 


